Notice for 2022

Orkin Pest Control Phone #:( 281)-494 -8900

* Note: Control every 3" Monday quartly Orkin Pest Control will
be in the community on June 20,2022,

*Note: Approximate time between 9:30 am — 11:30 pm ( 2 hour window )

If you would like to schedule a service, please be at your unil or make
arrangements Lo have someone there.

*Note: All residents are reminded that this service is provided by the
associalion. We need all units io be ireated to keep iniestation irom ants,
roaches elc. irom being spread to other units. Ii you are not able to be al

home during lime of inspection and desire 1o give a key to Eric, please
contact him at #832-578-0251.

*Reminder: Orkin's services the property every 3™ Monday quartly.
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